
OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

682 Prospect Street 

Berea, Ohio  44017 

(440) 234-2081 

NOTICE OF  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

MOBILE DRUG AND ALCOHOL TESTING SERVICES 

The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 

Proposals (“RFP”) to perform its requirements for Mobile Drug and Alcohol Testing Services 

during a term of two years commencing August 1, 2016 with an option to renew for an additional 

two-year period. 

One (1) original and four (4) copies of sealed proposals will be received at the 

Commission’s offices, 682 Prospect Street, Berea, OH  44017, c/o the Procurement 

Department, until 5:00 P.M. (Eastern) on June 29, 2016.   

The Commission will forward the RFP upon request and without charge to any prospective 

mobile drug testing service provider.  All requests for copies of the RFP and other inquiries 

concerning this RFP must be submitted in writing to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org, with the 

Inquiry Period ending at the close of business 5:00 P.M. (Eastern) on June 23, 2016. 
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